
Dear Lynn 



I have included in this package a assortment of pictures of murals I have done in the past 3 years. I am commissioned to do all kinds of murals and paintings for business owners to house owners on a variety of different surfaces such as sheds to giant walls owned by businesses. I am very interested in working for coke this summer because of the very professional approach they used with me when I worked for them at the end of last summer. I have also seen some of the hideous murals in Syracuse that previous graffiti artists have done for coke and I must say that for the price you are paying that you should not have gotten the half hearted unclean looking murals that you were delivered. I am at the top of the food chain when it comes to painting murals in Syracuse that is why I am getting calls daily to paint local businesses. I would of course do my best quality work for coke as I am still getting better and will improve on the high quality seen on the pictures I have sent you. The Syracuse newspapers scouted me out because people were taking notice of my murals and wanted to know more about them. They put me on the front page (see URL below) and did a two page full color article about me. They are also going to do another article this summer and the pictures of murals I did for coke last summer will probably be in the new article when it comes out later in the summer. 


I would also like to say that you shouldn’t be afraid to challenge me when you send me pictures of murals to paint. I can paint with great detail and very realistically. The more challenging the mural the more people will take notice and talk about it and the better the advertising will be for coke. I want people to go out of their way to see the murals I paint. I’ll make sure that the murals will be traffic stopping and I want people to be breaking their necks to get a last glimpse of my murals when they drive by. I would be very grateful if you could get back to me as soon as possible so I can start painting your murals!



Sincerely,





Oliver Fox , muralist 

                 4345 City Lights Terrace, Jamesville NY 13078 

telephone 1-315-440-0584 please leave voice mail if I don’t answer 

email: Hookups342@aol.com
Online Pictures and Newspaper Article text: http://www.npac.syr.edu/users/gcf/familyphotos/oliveronlinejuly99/
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